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Happy Holidays to all those who serve our great Village, including our Village Administration and Village Employees, including 
Sanitation, Public Works, Recreation, Police and our Fire Department volunteers. The Trustees and I share our gratitude. Above all, 
we wish everyone a safe and healthy holiday season, as well as great hope for the New Year.
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